
 
From: DAVID THOMPSON [mailto: ]  
Sent: 23 May 2018 15:25 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: Stopping up of Princes Parade, Hythe, Kent 

 
I am objecting to the proposed road closure to vehicles on Princes Parade by FHDC for the following 
reasons: 
 

1. It will stop access to the seafront for locals and holiday-makers in vehicles 
 

2. The proposed re-routing will impact on the natural habitat of the area as well as local 
residents 
 

3. In the event of the closure of Seabrook Road for resurfacing or in the case of accidents, etc. 
Princes Parade provides an alternative low impact route which is non evasive and does not 
disturb local residents 

 
David Thompson 

 
 




